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Calendar of Meetings:  
 

Monday 27 March 2023 
*CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING –  
Lachlan McPhail -7.45pm 

 

Saturday 1 April 2023 

EC MEETING - 2:00pm 

Monday 3 April 2023 
***MONTHLY CLINICAL MEETING 

Jill Abeshouse - 7.45pm 

 

Monday 17 April 2023 
**ATAB MEETING -7:45pm (via Zoom) 

 

Monday 24 April 2023 
*CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING –  
Alan Schafer -7.45pm 
 

*Open to trainees provided there are no 

boundary issues. 

**ATAB meetings are normally held on the 3rd 

Monday of every month.  If you would like to 

attend, please contact Lyndall. 

***Open to members & associates only 

----------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

Monday 27 March 2023, 7:45pm 

*Continuing Professional 

Development Meeting 

Lachlan McPhail presenting, via 

Zoom: A Whirlwind ‘Trip’ through the 

Landscape of Psychedelics 
NSWIPP members, guest members, 

associates, affiliates and trainees are 

warmly invited to attend. 

RSVP online: 

https://nswipp.org/events/scientific-

meeting-march/ 

 

 

 

Monday 3 April 2023, 7:45pm 

***Monthly Clinical Meeting:  

Jill Abeshouse presenting,  

via Zoom: “Others, have no notion 

of consequence” 
Please note: this is for NSWIPP members 

only. RSVP online:  
https://nswipp.org/events/monthly-

clinical-meeting-april/ 

 

Monday 24 April 2023, 7:45pm 

*Continuing Professional 

Development Meeting 

Alan Shafer presenting, via Zoom 
NSWIPP members, guest members, 

associates, affiliates and trainees are 

warmly invited to attend. 

[Details to follow] 

 

Future Events: 

Monday 1 May 2023- 7.45pm 

SUPERVISORS’ MEETING 

 

Monday 9 May 2023 

***MONTHLY CLINICAL MEETING-

Brendan McPhillips 
[Details to follow] 

 

Monday 23 May 2023, 7:45pm 

*CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING  
[Details to follow] 

 

Monday 29 May 2023 -7.45pm 

PRESENTATION FOR MEMBERSHIP- 

Hassan Mehdi 
[Details to follow] 
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MESSAGE FROM LAURIE 

LOVELL-SIMONS 
With a new year, and hopefully with 

the worst of Covid behind us, I hope 

you all returned to work refreshed by a 

break over the festive season. 

 

NSWIPP has begun this new year well: 

Excellent clinical and scientific 

presentations on Monday nights, our 

first outreach program in some time, 

with the successful online morning 

around the film the “Becoming”, and 

as always, a thoughtful supervisors 

group meeting. 

 

Many of our members have been hard 

at work assisting with training, infant 

observation, membership matters, 

professional development, keeping an 

eye on our finances, our building and 

general administrative matters.  

 

A big thank you to you all. NSWIPP is its 

own village, and collaborative and 

supportive working together on 

committees, as well as openly sharing 

and learning from each other in our 

clinical work, is at the heart of it. 

 

Congratulations to Brad Freeman who 

at the end of March moves from 

Associate member to Full member.  

 

You will have all received your annual 

membership renewal. As well as 

paying dues in a timely manner, we 

encourage you to promptly complete 

the membership form which is a 

requirement for ongoing membership. 

 

It is also worth reminding ourselves of 

another significant administrative 

matter, one that none of us like to think 

about. I do urge you to make sure you 

have up-to-date patient and 

supervisee lists, and clear instructions 

for nominated colleagues regarding 

the management of your practice in 

the case of incapacity to work or 

sudden death. These matters are 

sometimes described as a professional 

will.  

 

I also would encourage you to register 

with our Confederation if you have not 

already done so. It is hoped that once 

the register is up and running that it will 

offer a consolidation of our public 

presence, influence and recognition 

for our field of psychoanalytic 

practice. 

 

You should have all received by now 

the advance notice of the PPAA 

conference in Auckland, September 9 

till 11. I do hope many of you decide 

to attend, and perhaps consider 

putting in a proposal to present a 

paper.  

 

From July this year it will be NSWIPP’s 

turn to hold the executive function of 

the PPAA for 2 years. For those 

unfamiliar with the structure of the 

PPAA, all member associations are 

represented on the PPAA council by 

between 1 and 3 members. Other 

Council positions are held by Chairs of 

the PPAA committees: Training, 

Membership, Ethics, Journal, 

Continuing Education, Public Issues. 

(the latter 2 committees are currently 

inactive and unrepresented).  

 

After a very challenging last year for 

many of us individually, as well as for 

our organisation, I do hope the year is 

a happy and healthy/healthier year for 

us all. 

 

Many of you will know that our much-

loved member Anne-Marie Swan, has 

been on extended sick leave this year. 

She hopes to be able to return to work 

in June, and we do wish her all the 

very best for a full recovery. 

 

Warm wishes to you all. 

 

Laurie 

 

Laurie Lovell-Simons 

President 

 

MAB News 

We would like to congratulate Brad 

Freeman on his transition from 

Associate to Full Membership of 

NSWIPP. He is already contributing a 

great deal to our community in his 

regular and thoughtful attendance at 

Monthly Clinical and Scientific 

Meetings, as well as running the Writing 

Group with Penny Jools, so we look 

forward to his ongoing involvement in 

the life of our institute. 
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NSWIPP APARTMENT FOR  
                       RENT  
 
The apartment which is part of the 
NSWIPP premises will become 
available mid-May and we are looking 
to let out the flat to suitable tenants.  
It would be ideal for a therapist 
wishing to conduct a therapy 
practice from one of our consulting 
rooms.  
It is in a great location, excellent 
public transport and proximity to the 
vibrant end of Glebe Point Road.  
The apartment is spacious, 
comfortable, high ceilings and has 
solar hot water.  
• Within a 10-minute walk to the 
University of Sydney  
• Parking is available  
• Access to a courtyard and garden 
area  
• 2 bedrooms, an open plan kitchen, 
dining and living area. Doors opening 
to balconies overlooking garden and 
Mitchell Street.  
• Bathroom/laundry  
 

It is currently occupied but is open 
to anyone interested to see. 

Contact: 
Jan Williams: 0425 288 916 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details:  
 

Secretariat: 

 
President: Laurie Lovell-Simons 

lauriels@tpg.com.au 0408 171 050 

   

Honorary Secretary:  Maria Kourt 

mariakourt@aapt.net.au 0419 697 138 

 

Administrative Secretary: Lyndall Rees 

nswipp4@bigpond.com  0406 975 434 

 

Treasurer:  Jan Williams 

janawill@bigpond.com  9660 0178 
 

 

Committees: 

 
ATAB:  Julie Fletcher 

fjulie500@yahoo.com.au 0412 810 188 

 

CEAB coordinator: Claire Pattison  

clairenpattison@yahoo.co.uk 

0408 585 749 

 

MAB:  Belinda Keatinge 

keatmain@bigpond.com 0412 363 126 
 

ETHICS:  Dr Michael Moore 

mfrmoore2010@gmail.com  0418 454 822 
 

PREMISES:  Jan Williams 

janawill@bigpond.com  9660 0178 

            and 

Dr Anne-Marie Swan 

amswan@tpg.com.au  0418 647 273 

 

PUBLIC ISSUES:  Dr Deborah Rozea 

timtam@tpg.com.au  0407 246 926 
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ROOMS FOR LEASE 
 

ROOMS FOR RENT 
NSWIPP – Mitchell St, 

GLEBE 
 

Professional Consulting rooms available  
for rent on sessional or weekly basis. 

 
Suitable for psychiatrist/ psychologist/ 

psychotherapist. 
 

Ideally located off Glebe Point Road.   
Parking on site. 

 
The dedicated consulting room is  

furnished, light, air-conditioned and with  
its own private access. 

 
There is access to a large meeting/group 

room and shared kitchen facilities  
with our association. 

This large room is also suitable for use as a 
consulting room. 

 

Contact Jan Williams:  
0425 288 916 

or  
Lyndall Rees on:  

nswipp4@bigpond.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CBD SYDNEY- Professional 
consulting room 

Professional room available for rent. 
Suitable for psychologists or 
psychotherapists to join our well known 
established Amaranth Centre group of 
psychiatrists, medical psychotherapists 
and psychologists. Long term stable lease 
available. 

Ideally located, near Town Hall Station 
next to all transport and easy parking.  

Purpose designed modern air-conditioned 
suite with large reception areas and all 
amenities.  

You will be invited to join our regular peer 
review and reading group. 

 For enquiries please contact Jeff on: 

0411153224 or streimerj@gmail.com 
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